

Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley BD18 1AA Tel: 01274 582927 Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk

## Year 3 Parent/Carer Newsletter – Summer 1

Dear Parent/Carer,

We hope you had a lovely Easter and didn't eat too many chocolate eggs!

This half term promises to be very busy and exciting with lot of new and interesting opportunities for the children. We will be starting our science topic **Light** alongside our new Geography Learning Challenge – **Spacial Sense.** 

Please remember that Year 3 have PE on a Monday and Friday and must come dressed in their PE kits. If you have any questions regarding PE kits, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the team.

Creative Carousel is continuing on a Thursday afternoon and children will continue to learn about gardening, food and making some levers.

We will continue to set MyMaths homework on a Tuesday and spellings on a Monday. Please ensure your children are completing these tasks during the week, as well as the Challenge Homework which will be due in for the final week of the half term. We recommend the children complete one of these challenges per week, and as always, there will be a prize for the best homework!

Hopefully the sun will start to shine and, if it does, please can you ensure your child has sun lotion applied in a morning and they bring a named sunhat to wear.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr. Brook (Lower Key Stage 2 Lead), Miss Broadbent and the Year Three team





Co-Headteachers Beth Medhurst Fiona Meer



